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January 5, 2022 

NOTICE OF BARRIO LOGAN PLANNING GROUP ELECTION NOTICE 

CALL FOR CANDIDATES 

 

 

The Barrio Logan Planning Group is eligible to conduct an election of 15 board members at its March 
16th, 2022 regular meeting.   Consideration is being given as to whether and how that election might 
be held considering the limitations imposed by the governor’s emergency action as a response to the 
Covid pandemic. 

Anyone who is a member in good standing of the Barrio Logan Planning Group may run for an open 
seat on the Board.   There are openings in the categories of: 

• 6 Business Owners 
• 6 Residents 
• 2 School/Non-profit organization representatives 
• Property Owner 

If you would like to be a candidate, please send an email stating your interest and you will be added 
to the ballot.   Send your request to mark@mwsteele.com no later than February 16th, 2022. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR INTEREST IN THE BARRIO LOGAN PLANNING GROUP. 
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